
HOLLISTON AGRICULTURAL COMMISSION 
MINUTES 

 
Wednesday, May 22, 2013 

 
Members present:  Janet Horne, PJ Kilkelly (associate member), Donna Kramer, Tony Lulek 
and Helen MacArthur. 
 
Members absent:  Justin Brown (associate member), Paula Mark (associate member) and 
William Suarez. 
 
Meeting Called to Order:  Chairperson, Tony Lulek called the meeting to order at 7:20 PM. 
 
Minutes of the Last Meeting:  Helen MacArthur made a motion, seconded by PJ Kilkelly, to 
accept the minutes of the April 16, 2013 meeting.  The motion passed unanimously. 
 
Community Garden:  Tony Lulek reported that we have gotten a request from another person for 
a plot.  We will put in two more plots.  The total plots will be 18, 17 of which are occupied.  
Helen MacArthur reported that we have a balance of $1,469.79 in our account. Tony Lulek will 
follow up with those gardeners who have not yet made a payment.  We still need to spread the 
wood chips.  The water is still not working.  Tony Lulek has contacted Pinecrest and they are 
working on it. 
 
Website:  Tony Lulek stated that there is nothing to report relative to the website.  
 
Miscellaneous:  Donna Kramer stated that she has some lumber that Kasey Williamson is 
willing to build a greenhouse which could cost between $1,200.00 and $1,400.00.  He could 
come to our next meeting to discuss it.  It would be a cold frame.  Helen MacArthur stated that 
to spend $1,200.00 for a cold frame would not be the way to go.  We will investigate further on 
constructing a cold frame. 
 
Our next meeting will be on Tuesday, June 25, 2013 at 7:00 PM.  After this meeting we were 
advised that we would not be able to meet that day because it is the Special Election.  We 
changed the date to Monday, June 24, 2013 at 7:00 PM. 
 
Helen MacArthur made a motion, seconded by Donna Kramer, to adjourn the meeting at 8:00 
PM.  The motion passed unanimously. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Janet Horne, Clerk 
   
 
 


